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Burke, Ruth A

From: Kelly Corbin <kelly.corbin33@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 5:04 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
To Whom It May Concern: I am writing to you because I oppose the DEP's action to remove much of Maine 
from the Ozone Transport Region. Any reduction in our state's participation is the wrong choice, as it will only 
lead to more ozone pollution for Mainers. We need to keep strong clean air provisions in place to safeguard 
ourselves and the most vulnerable among us from the harm of airborne pollutants. We already have some of the 
highest asthma rates in the nation and this decision would only make that worse. Please help Maine move 
forward with strong clean air protections. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Corbin 
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